## Native American Parent Committee May 3, 2023 Library & Zoom

Attendees in person: Dustin Gill (Chairperson), Erica Fischer, Denise Pikarski (Principal), Carmen Hills (Superintendent & Indian Ed Coordinator)

Attendees via Zoom: Eric DuMarce, Charnell Gill, Kimberly Keeble, Shantal Flute-LaFromboise, Micah Gill

- 1. Ms. Hills reviewed the public meeting presentation and parents asked questions and shared ideas
- 2. Federal Indian Aid for 23-24 for \$25,948 was approved as using for Title VI salary.
- 3. Potential grants for 23-24 were discussed.
- 4. Discussed starting a Google Doc for ideas. Dustina will get that set up.
- 5. End of year picnic planning was discussed. All staff are invited, too.
- 6. The committee discussed possible by-laws training by TNEC for the parent committee.
- 7. The next meeting will be in August.